
 

Plans for full reopening in September 2020 

 

All children in Year 1 – 6 will return back to Brindishe Lee on 

Monday 7th September. 

 

 

School attendance is compulsory and we would like all children 

back in school. 

 

 

Each class or year group will form a ‘bubble’. Most learning will 

happen within the classroom. During playtimes and lunchtimes 

the children will play in their own area with their own class.  

 
 

 

Children must sanitise or wash their hands every time they enter 

the school and at different times during the day. School staff and 

signage will reinforce how to keep hands clean. 

 

 

 

The school will be cleaned more regularly, during the school day 

and at the end of each day.  

 

                                              

Guidance says children do not have to wear a mask. However, 

there will be a Mask Station on premises for children to safely 

remove their mask before entering school IF they have to wear 

one on the way to school.  

 

 



 

Plans for drop off 

Please drop your child off at school at your allocated time.  

Try not to be late! 

Your child will not be able to come onto the school premises before 

their allocated time or after. If you need to wait outside the gates, 

please remember to socially distance from other families. Please 

keep your child/children by your side.  

 

 
 
 
Parents and carers must say goodbye at the gate.  
 
 
 

 

Please only arrive at your pick up time as we are trying to reduce 

the number of families in the playground. If you arrive early, 

please wait in the vicinity of the school site but not directly 

outside and please do not block the gate.  

 

 
Please be prepared to stop and wait if asked by a member of     
staff to allow children to pass or maintain social distancing. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

What does my child need to know before they start school? 
 
 

Children will start in their new class, with their new teacher. They            
should know their new class name and teacher before they come to 
school. 

 
               Children will be given plenty of time to share stories and  
               talk through any worries.  

 
 
                                  Children must bring a reusable, labelled water bottle and a small bag.  
 
  

 
The classrooms will be set up so that the children are predominantly  
facing the front of the class 

 
 
There will be staggered break and lunchtimes where the children 
will be allowed to play outside in their zones  
 
 

Children will have lunch with children in their Bubble. 
Hot school dinners will be eaten in the hall or the classroom  
Children will bring their rubbish home in their  lunch box. 

 
 

Each child will be given all the equipment they need. Children  
must not bring any pencil case or equipment from home. 

 
 
 
Reading books will be sent home.  
Homework will be on Itslearning. 
 
 
 

Children must come to school in their outdoor PE kit on their  
allocated PE day.  

 


